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Central Tennessee Section Report

Section continues to show positive results on membership 
changes for the year. Senior Members +0.6%, Student 
Member +11.6%, Total Members +2.8%.

Section conducts on an average one activity every month. 
Our three hour and lunch meetings have fairly good 
participation from members.

The section supported the State MathCounts competition 
this year as well as last year. Over 60 Mathletes attended 
last year from 22 schools across the state.

Our IAS/PES joint chapter is very active with multiple 
technical meetings since we reactivated the chapter a couple 
of years ago. 
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